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  Software Development Rhythms Kim Man Lui,Keith
C. C. Chan,2008-01-09 An accessible, innovative
perspective on using the flexibility of agile
practices to increase software quality and
profitability When agile approaches in your
organization don't work as expected or you feel
caught in the choice between agility and
discipline, it is time to stop and think about
software development rhythms! Agile software
development is a popular development process that
continues to reshape philosophies on the
connections between disciplined processes and
agile practices. In Software Development Rhythms,
authors Lui and Chan explain how adopting one
practice and combining it with another builds upon
the flexibility of agile practices to create a
type of synergy defined as software development
rhythms. The authors demonstrate how these rhythms
can be harmonized to achieve synergies, making
them stronger together than they would be apart.
Software Development Rhythms provides programmers
with a powerful metaphor for resolving some
classic software management controversies and
dealing with some common difficulties in agile
software management. Software Development Rhythms
is divided into two parts and covers: Essentials —
provides an introduction to software development
rhythms; explores the programmer's unconscious
mind at work on software methodology; discusses
the characteristics of the iterative cycle and
open source software development; and introduces
the topic of agile values and agile practices
Rhythms — compares plagiarism programming with
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cut-paste programming; provides an in-depth
discussion of different ways to approach
collaborative programming; demonstrates how to
combine and harmonize these practices so they can
be applied to common software management problems
such as motivating programmers, discovering
solution patterns, managing software teams, and
rescuing troubled IT projects; and takes a
comprehensive look at Scrum, CMMI, Just-In-Time,
Lean Software Development, and Test-Driven
Development from a software development rhythm
perspective Abundantly illustrated with
informative graphics and amusing cartoons,
Software Development Rhythms is a comprehensive
and thought-provoking introduction to some of the
most advanced concepts in current software
management. Written in a refreshingly easy-to-read
style and filled with interesting anecdotes,
simulation exercises, and case studies, Software
Development Rhythms is suitable for the
practitioner and graduate student alike. It offers
readers practical guidance on how to take the
themes and concepts presented in this book back to
their own projects to harmonize their software
practices and release the synergies of their own
teams.
  IM and SMS Reference Services for Libraries
Amanda Bielskas,Kathleen M. Dreyer,2012-01-01
Users want real-time answers to their reference
questions wherever and whenever they are.
Increasingly, that means SMS and IM services.
Providing those is easier than you might think!
  Securing IM and P2P Applications for the
Enterprise Marcus Sachs,Paul Piccard,2005-12-12
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This book is for system administrators and
security professionals who need to bring now
ubiquitous IM and P2P applications under their
control. Many businesses are now taking advantage
of the speed and efficiency offered by both IM and
P2P applications, yet are completely ill-equipped
to deal with the management and security
ramifications. These companies are now finding out
the hard way that these applications which have
infiltrated their networks are now the prime
targets for malicious network traffic. This book
will provide specific information for IT
professionals to protect themselves from these
vulnerabilities at both the network and
application layers by identifying and blocking
this malicious traffic. * A recent study by the
Yankee group ranked managing and securing IM and
P2P applications as the #3 priority for IT
managers in 2004 * The recently updated SANS/FBI
top 10 list of vulnerabilities for computers
running Microsoft Windows contained both P2P and
IM applications for the first time * The recently
released Symantec Threat Assessment report for the
first half of 2004 showed that 19 of the top 50
virus threats targeted IM or P2P applications.
Despite the prevalence of IM and P2P applications
on corporate networks and the risks they pose,
there are no other books covering these topics
  Investigating Internet Crimes Todd G.
Shipley,Art Bowker,2013-11-12 Written by experts
on the frontlines, Investigating Internet Crimes
provides seasoned and new investigators with the
background and tools they need to investigate
crime occurring in the online world. This
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invaluable guide provides step-by-step
instructions for investigating Internet crimes,
including locating, interpreting, understanding,
collecting, and documenting online electronic
evidence to benefit investigations. Cybercrime is
the fastest growing area of crime as more
criminals seek to exploit the speed, convenience
and anonymity that the Internet provides to commit
a diverse range of criminal activities. Today's
online crime includes attacks against computer
data and systems, identity theft, distribution of
child pornography, penetration of online financial
services, using social networks to commit crimes,
and the deployment of viruses, botnets, and email
scams such as phishing. Symantec's 2012 Norton
Cybercrime Report stated that the world spent an
estimated $110 billion to combat cybercrime, an
average of nearly $200 per victim. Law enforcement
agencies and corporate security officers around
the world with the responsibility for enforcing,
investigating and prosecuting cybercrime are
overwhelmed, not only by the sheer number of
crimes being committed but by a lack of adequate
training material. This book provides that
fundamental knowledge, including how to properly
collect and document online evidence, trace IP
addresses, and work undercover. Provides step-by-
step instructions on how to investigate crimes
online Covers how new software tools can assist in
online investigations Discusses how to track down,
interpret, and understand online electronic
evidence to benefit investigations Details
guidelines for collecting and documenting online
evidence that can be presented in court
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  Cloud Computing Bible Barrie Sosinsky,2010-12-10
The complete reference guide to the hot technology
of cloud computing Its potential for lowering IT
costs makes cloud computing a major force for both
IT vendors and users; it is expected to gain
momentum rapidly with the launch of Office Web
Apps later this year. Because cloud computing
involves various technologies, protocols,
platforms, and infrastructure elements, this
comprehensive reference is just what you need if
you?ll be using or implementing cloud computing.
Cloud computing offers significant cost savings by
eliminating upfront expenses for hardware and
software; its growing popularity is expected to
skyrocket when Microsoft introduces Office Web
Apps This comprehensive guide helps define what
cloud computing is and thoroughly explores the
technologies, protocols, platforms and
infrastructure that make it so desirable Covers
mobile cloud computing, a significant area due to
ever-increasing cell phone and smartphone use
Focuses on the platforms and technologies
essential to cloud computing Anyone involved with
planning, implementing, using, or maintaining a
cloud computing project will rely on the
information in Cloud Computing Bible.
  Ubuntu Linux Bible William von Hagen,2010-05-13
The best resource on the very latest for Ubuntu
users! Ubuntu is a free, open-source, Linux-based
operating system that can run on desktops,
laptops, netbooks, and servers. If you've joined
the millions of users around the world who prefer
open-source OS-and Ubuntu in particular-this book
is perfect for you. It brings you the very latest
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on Ubuntu 10.04, with pages of step-by-step
instruction, helpful tips, and expert techniques.
Coverage Includes: The Ubuntu Linux Project
Installing Ubuntu Installing Ubuntu on Special-
Purpose Systems Basic Linux System Concepts Using
the GNOME Desktop Using the Compiz Window Manager
Managing E-Mail and Personal Information with
Evolution Surfing the Web with Firefox Migrating
from Windows Systems Sending and Receiving Instant
Messages Using Command-Line Tools Working with
Text Files Creating and Publishing Documents Other
Office Software: Spreadsheets and Presentations
Working with Graphics Working with Multimedia
Consumer Electronics and Ubuntu Adding, Removing,
and Updating Software Adding Hardware and
Attaching Peripherals Network Configuration and
Security Going Wireless Software Development on
Ubuntu Using Virtual Machines and Emulators
Connecting to Other Systems File Transfer and
Sharing Managing Users, Groups, and Authentication
Backing Up and Restoring Files Setting Up a Web
Server Setting Up a Mail Server Setting Up a DHCP
Server Setting Up a DNS Server Setting Up a Print
Server Setting Up an NFS Server Up a Samba Server
Updating your Ubuntu? Ubuntu Linux Bible, Third
Edition, is the book you need to succeed!
  Ubuntu 8.10 Linux Bible William von
Hagen,2009-06-03 Bring yourself up to date on
everything you need to know about Ubuntu Linux The
Ubuntu Linux Bible covers all of the latest
developments in version 8.10 and 8.04, including
tips for newcomers as well as expert guidance for
seasoned system administrators. Learn about topics
like the Gnome Desktop, the Bash shell, virtual



8

machines, wireless networking, file sharing, and
more. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary
materials are not included as part of eBook file.
  The diary of Francisco de Miranda Francisco de
Miranda,1928
  Encyclopedia of E-Health and Telemedicine Cruz-
Cunha, Maria Manuela,2016-05-04 Patients and
medical professionals alike are slowly growing
into the digital advances that are revolutionizing
the ways that medical records are maintained in
addition to the delivery of healthcare services.
As technology continues to advance, so do the
applications of technological innovation within
the healthcare sector. The Encyclopedia of E-
Health and Telemedicine is an authoritative
reference source featuring emerging technological
developments and solutions within the field of
medicine. Emphasizing critical research-based
articles on digital trends, including big data,
mobile applications, electronic records
management, and data privacy, and how these trends
are being applied within the healthcare sector,
this encyclopedia is a critical addition to
academic and medical libraries and meets the
research needs of healthcare professionals,
researchers, and medical students.
  Building a Windows IT Infrastructure in the
Cloud David K. Rensin,2012-09-27 Run your entire
corporate IT infrastructure in a cloud environment
that you control completely—and do it
inexpensively and securely with help from this
hands-on book. All you need to get started is
basic IT experience. You’ll learn how to use
Amazon Web Services (AWS) to build a private
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Windows domain, complete with Active Directory,
enterprise email, instant messaging, IP telephony,
automated management, and other services. By the
end of the book, you’ll have a fully functioning
IT infrastructure you can operate for less than
$300 per month. Learn about Virtual Private Cloud
(VPC) and other AWS tools you’ll use Create a
Windows domain and set up a DNS management system
Install Active Directory and a Windows Primary
Domain Controller Use Microsoft Exchange to set up
an enterprise email service Import existing
Windows Server-based virtual machines into your
VPC Set up an enterprise-class chat/IM service,
using the XMPP protocol Install and configure a
VoIP PBX telephony system with Asterisk and
FreePBX Keep your network running smoothly with
automated backup and restore, intrusion detection,
and fault alerting
  I Am Bulletproof Bryan Miranda,2020-04-21
Apostle Bryan Miranda is a Marine, a former drug
addict, and a former mafia member with a violent,
detailed history of prison life. He was wrapped up
in darkness of the worst kind. After being locked
up for the majority of the 90s, he found himself
facing two life sentences in 2002 after an
aggravated robbery charge. Bryan found himself
face-to-face with Jesus Christ in a road to
Damascus experience. After two weeks of God
revealing his life to him in visions on the jail
cell walls, he gave his life to him and has never
looked back. Bryan, along with his wife, Melody,
has planted and pastored numerous churches and
men's homes from Dallas to San Diego, where he
currently resides with his beautiful wife and
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family. Fire and Water International Ministries is
an apostolic and prophetic ministry called to the
reformation and revival of the Church.
  Online! John Dvorak,Chris Pirillo,Wendy
Taylor,2004 A perfect gift for any Internet user,
whatever their level of experience. bull; Written
in a straight to the point, understandable format
in jargon - free language, by some of the most
popular personalities in the field. bull; Backed
by a massive marketing campaign, including TV,
radio, print, and online appearances by the
authors.
  Secure Messaging on the Internet Rolf
Oppliger,2014-08-01 This book offers a
comprehensive understanding of secure Internet
messaging, and brings together all the relevant
and critical information needed to use OpenPGP and
S/MIME-compliant software. It explores the
conceptual and technical approaches followed by
the developers of both OpenPGP and S/MIME, and
gives a thorough treatment of the latest and most-
effective technologies for secure messaging. Ideal
for security and network managers, as well as
professional system and network administrators,
this easy-to-understand book is a complete guide
to OpenPGP, S/MIME, Web-based and gateway
solutions, certified mail, delivery platforms, and
instant messaging.
  My Friend Miranda I. M. Griffin,2012-11-29 A
tale of friendship, of growing up and of falling
apart.
  Open Source software ve veřejné správě a
soukromém sektoru Bohumír Štědroň,2009-01-01 Cílem
publikace je představit čtenářům charakteristiku
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open-source software a otevřených formátů. Hlavní
důraz bude kladem především na posílení
bezpečnosti informačních systémů díky využívání
open source software, ekonomické úspory při
využívání tohoto typu software a zodpovězení
nejčastějších právních otázek týkajících se
distribuce a využívání open source software. Open
source software a otevřené formáty jsou dle názoru
autora ideální pro využití ve veřejné správě i
soukromém sektoru, a to zejména z důvodů posílení
bezpečnosti IT/IS (neomezený přístup ke zdrojovým
kódům) a ekonomickým úsporám.
  XMPP Peter Saint-Andre,Kevin Smith,Remko
Tronçon,Remko Troncon,2009-04-23 A guide to the
Extensible Messaging and Presence Protocol covers
such topics as architecture, data forms, Jingle,
binary data, remote commands, connection methods,
and security.
  Digital Divide Steven E. E. Fitch Mba,Steven E.
Fitch,2007-03 America is experiencing a widening
gap between those with skills and access to
information via computers and those without such
access. With the best economic opportunities
available only to those who are skilled in
technology, this Digital Divide has potentially
hazardous consequences to the economic and social
health of America. Hence, we need to resolve this
problem right away. . .
  Shakespeare Als Protestant, Politiker, Psycholog
und Dichter Carl Eduard Vehse,1851
  DarkMarket Misha Glenny,2011-09-15 Shortlisted
for the Orwell Prize and the CWA Gold Dagger for
Non-Fiction Award The benefits of living in a
digital, globalised society are enormous; so too
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are the dangers. The world has become a law
enforcer's nightmare and every criminal's dream.
We bank online, shop online, date, learn, work and
live online. But have the institutions that keep
us safe on the streets learned to protect us in
the burgeoning digital world? Have we become
complacent about our personal security -- sharing
our thoughts, beliefs and the details of our daily
lives with anyone who cares to relieve us of them?
In this fascinating and compelling book, Misha
Glenny, author of the international bestseller
McMafia, explores the three fundamental threats
facing us in the twenty-first century: cyber
crime, cyber warfare and cyber industrial
espionage. Governments and the private sector are
losing billions of dollars each year, fighting an
ever-morphing, often invisible, and highly
intelligent new breed of criminal: the hacker.
Glenny has travelled and trawled the world. And by
exploring the rise and fall of the criminal
website, DarkMarket, he has uncovered the most
vivid, alarming and illuminating stories. Whether
JiLsi or Matrix, Iceman, Master Splynter or Lord
Cyric; whether Detective Sergeant Chris Dawson in
Bolton or Agent Keith Mularski in Pittsburgh,
Glenny has tracked down and interviewed all the
players -- the criminals, the geeks, the police,
the security experts and the victims -- and he
places everyone and everything in a rich brew of
politics, economics and history. The result is
simply unputdownable. DarkMarket is authoritative
and completely engrossing. It's a must-read for
everyone who uses a computer: the essential crime
book for our times.
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  Computer Applications in Library Badan
Barman,2011-06-01 Computer Applications in
Library: Course Material for Diploma in Library
and Information Science Programme of Krishna Kanta
Handiqui State Open University

The Captivating Realm of Kindle Books: A Thorough
Guide Revealing the Benefits of E-book Books: A
Realm of Ease and Flexibility E-book books, with
their inherent portability and ease of access,
have freed readers from the limitations of
hardcopy books. Gone are the days of carrying
cumbersome novels or carefully searching for
specific titles in shops. E-book devices, stylish
and portable, effortlessly store an extensive
library of books, allowing readers to immerse in
their preferred reads anytime, everywhere. Whether
commuting on a busy train, relaxing on a sun-
kissed beach, or simply cozying up in bed, Kindle
books provide an unparalleled level of ease. A
Reading Universe Unfolded: Discovering the Vast
Array of E-book Miranda Im Miranda Im The Kindle
Store, a digital treasure trove of bookish gems,
boasts an wide collection of books spanning varied
genres, catering to every readers taste and
preference. From gripping fiction and thought-
provoking non-fiction to classic classics and
modern bestsellers, the E-book Shop offers an
exceptional abundance of titles to discover.
Whether looking for escape through immersive tales
of imagination and exploration, delving into the
depths of past narratives, or expanding ones
understanding with insightful works of scientific
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and philosophy, the E-book Store provides a
gateway to a bookish universe brimming with
limitless possibilities. A Transformative Factor
in the Bookish Scene: The Persistent Impact of E-
book Books Miranda Im The advent of E-book books
has unquestionably reshaped the bookish scene,
introducing a paradigm shift in the way books are
published, disseminated, and read. Traditional
publication houses have embraced the digital
revolution, adapting their approaches to
accommodate the growing need for e-books. This has
led to a rise in the accessibility of Kindle
titles, ensuring that readers have entry to a wide
array of literary works at their fingers.
Moreover, Kindle books have democratized entry to
literature, breaking down geographical limits and
providing readers worldwide with similar
opportunities to engage with the written word.
Irrespective of their location or socioeconomic
background, individuals can now engross themselves
in the intriguing world of literature, fostering a
global community of readers. Conclusion: Embracing
the E-book Experience Miranda Im Kindle books
Miranda Im, with their inherent ease, versatility,
and vast array of titles, have unquestionably
transformed the way we encounter literature. They
offer readers the freedom to discover the
limitless realm of written expression, whenever,
anywhere. As we continue to travel the ever-
evolving online scene, E-book books stand as
testament to the lasting power of storytelling,
ensuring that the joy of reading remains reachable
to all.
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